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Fred Moor <fbmoorjr@hotmail.com>
Monday, March 22, 2010 12:32 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

regulation of retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

I am totally against the proposed change to allow only a 10:1 leverage for Fx trading limitation. It would make it
useless for me to trade and could affect the liquidity of the market. I believe that it should notgo lower than 50:1.
Sincerely Fred Moor
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